
  

 

 

Dear Home and Community-Based Services Provider, 

 

The Department of Health Care Policy & Financing (the Department) is seeking input on a 

grant-funded opportunity for Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) providers, as 

provided below. 

 

HCBS and Behavioral Health Provider Technology and Digital Tools Investment 

Grant 

 

The purpose of this project is to provide one-time funding to home and community-based 

and behavioral health providers for tools and technology that would enhance, improve 

efficiencies and strengthen the services they provide. 

  

Purpose of the Grant  

• Assist eligible HCBS and behavioral health providers in adopting, 

implementing and upgrading technology and digital tools to support their service 

delivery  

o The program intends to award $18 million to providers in 2023 

o The application opens this Fall 2022 

Request  

• The Department and the Office of eHealth Innovation (OeHI) is requesting 

feedback on the technology needs for HCBS and behavioral health providers to 

inform the planning & development of a technology grant program. 

• Link to the Digital Tools and Technology survey.  

 

Contact Amanda Smith at Amanda.B.Smith@state.co.us with questions about this survey. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing  
  

 

Please do not reply to this email; this address is not monitored.  
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